
 
 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 
The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for a special meeting on July 20, 2021.  
Chairperson Carolyn Crowe presided. 
 
Members Present:   Barnum, Kinyon, Montalvo, Crowe 
Members Absent:     Jacobs 
 
Guests Present:       Roger Vargo, Michael Ryan, Diane Goble, Vicky McCue 
 
 Call to Order at 5:30 pm 
 
Park Managers: 
 
 RV Park:  Diane Goble indicated that she and Dan Glombowski will not be returning for the 2022 
season.   
 
 Memorial Park:  Park Manager, Zachary Lavigne, was terminated as of July 19, 2021.  Michael 
Ryan was hired as interim park manager for the remainder of the 2021 season.  Compensation was 
approved at $250 per week.  Roger Vargo was hired as ball diamond manager for the remainder of the 
2021 season.  Compensation was approved at $250 per week. 
 
 Hoover Park, Wm. P Thompson Pond and Lions Den:  Faith Masiak resigned as park manager 
as of July 9, 2021.  Vicky McCue was hired for the remainder of the 2021 season.  Compensation was 
approved at $4,080.  
 
Adjournment:  Motion by Montalvo, support by Kinyon to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
Carol A. Maxbauer 
Secretary 


